
ROAD CLOSURE ALERT: The Surratt House is open!  
 

Due to construction, though, please use one of the options below to reach Surratt: 
 
Traveling South on Route 5/Old Branch Ave: At the intersection where Old Branch 
Ave turns into Brandywine Rd (you will see the Surratt House diagonally across the 
way and the road closure directly in front of you), go straight through the intersection 
and take your first left turn (into the parking lot for the museum). Though signs say the 
road is closed, it is open to local traffic.  
 
Traveling West on MD-223/Woodyard Rd: At the intersection where Woodyard Rd 
turns into Piscataway Rd (you will see the Surratt House on your left), although you 
will see a sign with a left turn arrow and red cross through it, take a left on to 
Brandywine Rd like you would take a left turn normally. Though the signs say the road 
is closed, it is open to local traffic and you should be able to go around the barricade. 
Once you pass the barricade, take your first left turn (into the parking lot for the 
museum). 
 
Traveling East on MD-223/Piscataway Rd: At the intersection where Piscataway Rd 
turns into Woodyard Rd, turn right. Though signs say the road is closed, it is open to 
local traffic. Once you pass the barricade, take your first left turn (into the parking lot 
for the museum). 
 
Traveling North on Brandywine Rd., from Route 5 via Surratts Rd: Turn right on to 
the last street before the road closure (Clinton Manor Rd). At the end of Clinton Manor 
Rd, turn left onto Pine View Lane. At the end of Pine View Lane, turn left onto 
Woodyard Rd. At the intersection where Woodyard Rd turns into Piscataway Rd (you 
will see the Surratt House on your left), although you will see a sign with a left turn 
arrow and red cross through it, take a left on to Brandywine Rd like you would take a 
left turn normally. Though the signs say the road is closed, it is open to local traffic and 
you should be able to go around the barricade. Once you pass the barricade, take your 
first left turn (into the parking lot for the museum). 
 
If you would like to park at the CITGO (9100 Piscataway Rd, Clinton, MD 20735) 
across the street from the Surratt House and walk to the visitor center, their 
management has graciously agreed to let visitors do so.   
 


